
22nd April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Super Agent Training School (SATs)

Welcome back to Term 5! We hope you had a lovely Easter break. We are writing to update you about things that are
happening this term.

As you are aware SATs (Super Agent Training School) are going to be running throughout the month of May. We will be
mainly administering the tests the week beginning Monday 20th May. Please note this date is different to the one
shared in the SATs information sharing session with Mr Clarke. This change of date is to allow us more teaching and
learning time before the SATs are administered. The children will be told that they are completing special missions so
please play along if your child mentions these at home.

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the event should not worry or stress the children or yourselves
but if you have any concerns, please talk to your child’s class teacher. You may want to let the teaching team know about
any issues that may arise before coming to school. If this is the case please can we ask that you message on Class Dojo and
if you would like to speak in person please state this and we will try our hardest to do so.

Superhero Day - Celebration - Friday 24th May 2024

To celebrate the end of the SATs period, the children will be invited to take part in a Superhero event on Friday 24th May
2024. For this the children can come dressed as a superhero or in superhero themed clothes. There will be activities
throughout the day for your child to complete, including a party in the afternoon to celebrate the end of the Super Agent
Training School. Further information about Superhero day will be sent out through Class Dojo nearer to the date.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Walter
Year 2 Phase Leader


